
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1st May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award 
 
28th & 29th April 
 
Congratulations to the two groups on completing their qualifying expeditions over 
the weekend. We received excellent feedback from all involved, and we do hope 
they enjoyed themselves. They should now be working on their final presentations 
and we will expect to see these in the next few weeks. Groups will need to liaise 
with staff when they are available to present.  
 
Date Change 
 
Regrettably, the reserved date of 26th & 27th May has been cancelled. This is 
unfortunately due to staff availability and has been pushed back to 2nd & 3rd 
June. All details of the expedition remain the same. Should any groups in 
September be available for the new June date and wish to complete their 
expedition sooner, please contact Miss Mitchinson as soon as possible, please.  
 
  
2nd & 3rd June: 
The Wrong Direction 
Amigos 
Blister Sisters 
 
22nd & 23rd September: 
Happy Feet 
Red Hot Chilli Steppers 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss L. Mitchinson  (D of E Co-ordinator) 
The Ladies' College 
 


